
Notice of Motion

Soccer Coverage on Ulster Television

Alderman Rodgers to move:

           “This Council acknowledges that Association Football is one of the most 
popular sports for both participants and spectators in the City of Belfast and 
throughout Northern Ireland. Therefore, the Council expresses its concern at the 
decision of Ulster Television (UTV) to stop showing highlights of Irish Premier 
Division football games as part of its news coverage from the beginning of the 
next soccer season.

          The Council calls upon UTV to reverse this decision in the interest of sport 
in Northern Ireland.”

1st May, 2012


